
We adopted the programmed called Life to the Full by Ten Ten Resources in September 2021. Ten Ten is an award-winning Catholic educational organisation that is well-
respected and very experienced in this field of work.  Life to the Full has also been approved by our diocese.  Furthermore, Ten Ten have entered into a partnership with the 
Catholic Education Service and the Department for Education to provide training for teachers in Catholic schools on the subject of the statutory curriculum. Therefore, we 
are confident that this programme is a very good fit for our school.  This is an overview of the course.  
 

 
 


